
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Office Hours 

At Petersham, we work to 
provide a happy, safe and caring            

environment where children 
have the  opportunity  to 
become responsible and 

independent learners and 
achieve to the best of their 

ability. 

Address: 25 Hunter Street, Petersham 2049 

E: petersham-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

P: 9560 9665 

 

FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER 

February 
Wednesday 15 ‐ Meet The 
Teacher Evening. Stage 2  4‐
4.45pm, Stage 3 4.45 ‐ 
5.30pm. Both sessions in the 
hall. 
Friday 17 ‐ First School as‐
sembly. Held every fortnight 
at 9.30am under the COLA. 
Parents and Carers welcome 
Friday 24‐ Welcome BBQ  
Monday 27 ‐ School Swim‐
ming Carnival at Ashfield 
Pool. Parents and carers are 
welcome to aƩend. 
  
March 
Thursday 2 ‐ Balmain Swim‐
ming Carnival 
Tuesday 7 ‐ School Photos 
Wednesday 8 ‐ School 
Photos 
Wednesday 15—Monday 27 
NAPLAN test window 
Tuesday 21 ‐ Harmony Day ‐ 
Wear Orange to school 
Monday 27 ‐ Stage 3 Mental 
Health and Wellbeing work‐
shop with Parents and Car‐
ers (Evening Start) 
Wednesday 29 ‐ Parent‐
Teacher Interviews com‐
mence 
  
April 
Tuesday 4 ‐ Cross Country 
Thursday 6 ‐ Last day for 

Parent ‐ Teacher interviews 

Thursday 6 ‐ Easter Hat pa‐

rade and raffle ‐ parents and 

carers welcome. 

Thursday 6 ‐ Last day of 

Term 1 

A warm welcome to our new and returning families to the 2023 school year.  
 
RelaƟonships, RelaƟonships, RelaƟonships. Our team has been focusing on seƫng 
rouƟnes, establishing expectaƟons, building connecƟons and ensuring students 
feel known and valued. When students feel connected and secure, they thrive aca‐
demically. 
 

Meet The Teacher Evenings 

It was wonderful seeing so many families on Monday at our K‐2 Meet the Teacher 
evening. A copy of the presentaƟons are aƩached to this email.  We look forward 
to seeing our 3‐6 families this evening. A copy of your presentaƟon will be also be 
sent home over the next few days. 

 

The Child Safety Handbook 
As we seƩle into the new year, I would like to pass on a resource that you may find 
valuable. The Child Safety Handbook is designed for parents /carers and covers 
topics such as Light Rail Safety, Pool Safety, Online Safety and Personal Safety. It 
also  includes Ɵps about how to open these conversaƟons with your child or chil‐
dren at home. You can download a copy of the Handbook here. If you would like 
more informaƟon about our school policies, they are available anyƟme via our 
website.  

 
 
Welcome BBQ 

Our Welcome BBQ is just over one week away: Friday 24th 

February. This will be a great chance to catch up with old 

friends and meet new ones. Please let the  P&C know if you are 

able to assist with seƫng up this event. The P&C can be con‐

tacted via email. 

 
 

CongratulaƟons Anu and Chunu 

Chunu, our school cleaner, was delighted to aƩend her daugh‐

ter’s  graduaƟon ceremony last week. CongratulaƟons to Anu 

Kandel on compleƟng your Bachelor of Law degree.  

 

Ice blocks are back! 

StarƟng next Thursday, children will be able to buy an ice‐block at lunchƟme for 

$2. Money raised subsidises end of year events for our Year Six students.  

 



Today a reader, tomorrow a leader. 

M.Fuller 

 

 

Our Kindergarten children love the library and 

have seƩled in beauƟfully to daily life at PPS!  



During the P&C meeƟng last night, Ms Tawinwong delivered an informaƟve and engaging presentaƟon about our approach to well‐

being and behaviour management. A copy of this presentaƟon will be available on Friday via the P&C website. Some key areas of 

discussion included Social EmoƟonal Learning, our Second Step Program, our behaviour response flowchart and our focus on Restor‐

aƟve PracƟce. Please see below some screenshots from that presentaƟon.  

 

 

 

 



 












